
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: REQUEST FOR ASSISTANCE_TREE PLANTING ACTIVITY
1 message

Keizher Marasigan <keizhermarasigan@gmail.com> Thu, Aug 31, 2023 at 6:03 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Hello po, any updates or action on this? Thank you

On Fri, Aug 18, 2023, 4:42 PM Keizher Marasigan, <keizhermarasigan@gmail.com> wrote:
Thank you for your response. 

On Thu, Aug 17, 2023 at 1:04 PM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Good day!

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.
Your concern was immediately forwarded to the Office of the Regional Executive Director for review and instruction.

Please be informed that your concern has been assigned with Document Tracking Number  E-2023-116194.

To track the status of your concern, please provide the number above for ease of reference.

Thank you and keep safe.
Michelle B. Tuyan
OIC-Chief, Records Section
Administrative Division - DENR MIMAROPA

On Fri, Aug 11, 2023 at 4:35 PM Keizher Marasigan <keizhermarasigan@gmail.com> wrote:
RED FELIX S. MIRASOL, JR.
Regional Executive Director
Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR)
MIMAROPA Regional Office
Ermita, Manila
 
Subject: Request for Assistance in Tree Planting Activity during the TAU GAMMA PHI MIMAROPA
Regional Council's 55th National Founding Anniversary Celebration
 
Dear Director Mirasol:
 
Greetings!

I am writing on behalf of the TAU GAMMA PHI (TΓΦ) MIMAROPA Regional Council, a
recognized and esteemed fraternity committed to promoting environmental stewardship and
sustainable development. As we approach the celebration of our 55th Founding Anniversary, we are
excited to embark on a meaningful initiative that aligns with our values and mission.
 
In line with our commitment to environmental preservation and community engagement, as part of the
commemoration of our 55 years of existence, one of the flagship projects we have organized for this
occasion is a Simultaneous Tree Planting Activity in Oriental Mindoro, Occidental Mindoro,
Marinduque, Romblon, and Palawan, scheduled to take place on 01 October 2023.
 
Recognizing the pivotal role that the Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR)
plays in promoting sustainable environmental practices, we kindly request your assistance in making
our tree planting activity a resounding success.
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Please see attached request letter for complete details.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email. Thank you very much.

Truly yours,

Keizher T. Marasigan
Secretary General
TGP MIMAROPA Regional 


